
René González and Gerardo Hernández
Hear first hand from two Cubans who 

spent 16 years in US jails for trying to stop 
terrorist attacks against Cuba.

Miami Five Freedom 
Tour – July 2016

“We owe a big part of our release to the British people  
who campaigned for our freedom and are looking  
forward to going there to thank you all in person” 

René González

Public Meeting

Thursday 14 July, 6.30pm
Town Hall, Albert Square, Manchester, M2 5DB

with special guests from Cuba 
Gerardo Hernández and René González 
and Tony Lloyd (Interim Mayor of Greater Manchester) 

Angela Rayner MP 
Bob Oram (Cuba Solidarity Campaign) 

Paula Barker (North West UNISON Regional Convenor) 
Chair: Geoff Bottoms

A coach will be running to this event from Liverpool. Call 0207 490 5715   
or email office@cuba-solidarity.org.uk for details.



Find out more by coming to one of the meetings near you in July.

“Through my 16 years in prison I received most mail  
from Britain. We have very good friends all over the country  

and we want to go there to meet and thank them all”  
Gerardo Hernández

Who are the Miami Five?
The Miami Five are Gerardo Hernández, Ramón Labañino, Antonio Guerrero, Fernando 
González and René González, five Cubans unjustly imprisoned in US prisons in 1998 for 
trying to prevent terrorist attacks against their country.
They received harsh sentences after infiltrating Florida based groups responsible for 
violent actions and bombing campaigns against the island.
On top of this, two of their wives were denied visas to visit them for more than 12 years.

The campaign for their freedom and solidarity with Cuba
British activists were at the forefront of the international campaign for their release and 
took part in lobbying, speaking tours, vigils and much more.
As part of talks between Cuba and the US, the final members of the Miami Five were freed 
from US jails in December 2014 and returned home to Cuba and their families.
In Cuba they are considered national heroes, and we are delighted that two of the 
five, Gerardo Hernández and René González, will be joining us in Britain for a national 
speaking tour in July 2016 to celebrate their freedom.
The visit comes at a pivotal time in Cuba’s history. René and Gerardo will speak about 
their time in US jails, how international solidarity helped free them, the current situation 
with US-Cuba relations, and why solidarity with Cuba is just as important as ever while 
the US blockade remains in place.
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Tour supported by: ASLEF, BFAWU, CWU, GMB, FBU, NUT, RMT, SERTUC, TSSA, UCATT, UNISON, 
UNITE, plus Trades Councils and CSC local groups. Full details at www.cuba-solidarity.org.uk


